- Mearns Castle High School

Young Musician Competition

We are looking for you to enter our

Young Musician competition.

Submit a video of you playing or singing
one piece and share this on TEAMS or
GLOW with your teacher before

Monday 1t June

Good Luck and we look forward to

hearing your performances!

SERVITIUM

House points will be awarded for all entries




